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Thank you for consulting Natural England on the Change Requests to the Byers Gill Solar Project.
Natural England views these changes as immaterial to our interests and advice given to-date. Therefore, we have no
comments to make on the proposed changes.
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.


